PLANNING BOARD OF THE TOWN OF EAST KINGSTON, NH

MEETING MINUTES OF MARCH 17, 1982

Members present:

Richard Smith, Sr. - Chairman

Walter B. Schlotterbeck - Selectman

Dr. Robert Marston William A. DiProfio

8:00 P.M.

Edward J. and Janet Morrill s u buted an application for subdivision. Mr. Morrill wants to subdivide two (2) acres from his land on Rt. 107A. He was advised to:

- 1) Contact Building Inspector for perc test.
- 2) State for subdivision and driveway permits.
- 3) Concrete Markers for corners.

He will have a preliminary hearing on April 21, 1982.

8:15 P.M.

Mr. Brinkerhoff wrote a letter to Chairman Smith requesting an extension of the 90 day decision period. An additional 90 day period will be added to the original 90 days.

8:30 P.M.

The Board discussed the situation at the new house on Rt. 108. W. Schlotterbeck will ask the Building Inspetor to be certain the regulations are met for setbacks and distances for septic systems.